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To: Chung G. Kang, Director, TTA PG 702

Subject: Liaison statement to TTA following Session #81

Dear Dr. Kang,

[bookmark: OLE_LINK57]The IEEE 802.16 Working Group appreciates your inputs in two recent statements (IEEE 802.16-12-0571 and IEEE 802.16-12-0572).

At IEEE 802.16 Session #81 this week, the Working Group took note of your statements. Regarding the former, we appreciate the information regarding your transposition plan. Regarding the latter, we have drafted two contributions to ITU-R Working Party 5D (IEEE 802.16-12-0607 and IEEE 802.16-12-0608). If approved within the IEEE-SA process promptly, these two documents may be submitted to ITU-R Working Party 5D Meeting #14. The WG may prepare additional inputs regarding the same issues for future meetings of WP 5D. We welcome your further views.

Sincerely,



Roger B. Marks
Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access

cc:	Elly Kim, IEEE 802.16 WG Liaison to TTA PG 702 
Paul Nikolich, Chair, IEEE 802 Executive Committee 

